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Arthur Doak

From: Arthur Doak
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 11:48 AM
To: Arthur Doak
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]: KJLU Jefferson City, MO

From: "Horizon Broadcast Solutions" <hbs@email.com> 
Date: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 at 11:33:24 AM 
To: "Rodolfo Bonacci" <Rodolfo.Bonacci@fcc.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: KJLU Jefferson City, MO 
 
KJLU General Manager Mike Downey was fine with dismissing the pending KJLU application.  He 
said they still intend to build the new tower and move KJLU to that location.  The original 
environmental study was turned down by the Osage Tribe.  They have had a lot of turnover that 
caused delays.  The University does have a lot of grant money allocated for the project but they 
don't have a time frame.  Dan Yeager is still working part time as their engineer.  I will re-file the 
application when they get all their ducks in a row.  It is possible that the site will change and they 
will need to do another environmental study with someone qualified to do the work.  The person 
who did the work did it for free.  Sometimes you get what you pay for!  So please dismiss the 
pending minor mod application for KJLU Jefferson City, MO.  Thanks Rudy! 
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